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Summer EYFS Overview -  

Dean Bank Primary and Nursery School -  

This term Reception and Nursery children  are/ have built on the 

knowledge and skills from Autumn and Spring term  whilst extending our 

learning through new opportunities and wider community visits .  

Little Learners -  

Our new cohort of ôLittle Learnersõ (2 year olds) have settled into their 

new setting well and are enjoying the new learning opportunities.  

Recently, children have been exploring mud and their natural 

environment, digging, investigating, planting sunflower seeds and 

watching them grow.  

 

Focus Stories ð  

This term our focus stories are ôThe Gruffaloõ and ôThe 3 Little Pigsõ, 

ôAliens Love Underpantsõ and ôLittle Red Riding Hoodõ. We have spent 

time listening to and developing our knowledge of our focus stories, as 

well as other texts too  through a range of activities .  
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Take a look at the things we have doneé 

 

A Visit from  PCSO Aaron -  

Our Reception and 30 hour Nursery children had a brilliant time talking 

to local PCSO Aaron, who explained all about what the police do  to us . 

We listened to all of the information Aaron told us and asked him 

questions, tried on the police uniform and had a look in the police van!  

Reception children then used their phonics knowledge to write about 

their experience.  We even made our own police badges!  

Questions we asked  Aaron:  

¶ òWhy do the police arrest people? ó  

¶ òDo you use the walkie talkies to talk to people? ó 

¶ òWhyõs that (hat) only for a girl?ó 

¶ òDo you only have vans and motorbikes?ó 

¶ òHave you got dogs in your van?ó  

Questions Aaron asked us:  

¶ òThis is called the big red key. What do you think this could be 

used for?ó 
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¶ òWhat could this camera be for?ó 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Visit from the Fire Brigade -  

The Fire Brigade came to s chool and explained to  us all about the  job 

they do. We listened to them carefully and explored their fi re engine, 

finding out about what diff erent parts of  the fire engine are for.   
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Trips to the Park ð  

We have been to the park twice. On our visits, we have been developing 

our gross motor skills, investigating the flowers and wildlife and 

observed the animals at nearby allotments.    
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Take a further look at what we have been up to  in classé 

 


